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113 households (541 individuals) affected by the fires

OBSERVATIONS AND ANALYSIS

The objective of the Emergency Tracking Tool (ETT) is to collect

information on large and sudden population movements as well as

security and climactic emergencies. Information is collected

through phone interviews with key informants and direct

observation.

Following fires of unknown origin that broke out on 15 and 16

February 2023 in Attrone and Sodelac neighbourhoods,

situated in the town of Bagasola (sous-prefecture of Bagasola, Mamdi

department), 113 households (541 individuals) were affected.

However, these incidents caused considerable damage to houses,

resulting in the loss of non-food items and food stocks.
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METHODOLOGY

TOP PRIORITY NEEDS OF AFFECTED HOUSEHOLDS

When quoting, paraphrasing, or in any other way using the information mentioned in this

report, the source needs to be stated appropriately as follows: “Source: The International

Organization for Migration [ETT 160, February, 2023], Displacement Tracking Matrix (DTM)”

INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATION FOR MIGRATION

Websites : https:// displacement.iom.int/chad

https://dtm.iom.int/chad

Contact :   dtmtchad@iom.int

SUMMARY OF THE EVENT

CHAD      EMERGENCY TRACKING TOOL (ETT)

Fires | Attrone and Sodelac (Sous-prefecture of Bagasola)

The 113 households that lost their homes to fire lost most of their non-food items.

They reported an urgent need for non-food items including blankets, mats,

cooking utensils, water storage containers and clothing.

The fires have caused significant damage to food stocks. Thus, humanitarian

assistance is urgently needed in this situation. In addition, the affected individuals

have not received any assistance other than the meals provided by the host

community, but this assistance remains insufficient to cover their food needs.

The fires destroyed 110 houses and partially damaged 3 houses. In light of this

critical situation, 6 households (26 individuals) are being hosted by host families

while the 107 households (515 individuals) are homeless.

Vulnerable groups reported include 03 pregnant women, 03 female heads of

household and 04 persons older than 60 years.
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